
SUMMER UPDATE 
HELLO EVERYONE, DENISE  AND I WANT TO THANK YOU ALL FOR YOUR SUPPORT AND YOUR PATIENCE 

THROUGHOUT THESE PAST THREE MONTHS.  WE HAVE BEEN GIVEN A LITTLE MORE INFORMATION FROM 
THE STATE REGARDING HOW AND WHEN WE CAN RE-OPEN. HERE IS WHAT WE PLAN TO DO. AGAIN THIS IS 

AN EVER CHANGING SITUATION SO IF WE NEED TO CHANGE ANYTHING UP WE WILL LET YOU ALL KNOW 
RIGHT AWAY


ZOOM CLASSES: 
OUR LAST DAY OF ZOOM CLASSES WILL BE JUNE 30TH. ATTENDANCE IS GETTING TOO LOW SO WE ARE 

GOING TO PAUSE THOSE FOR THE SUMMER. 


SUMMER CAMPS 
FOR THOSE INTERESTED WE WILL BE OFFERING SUMMER CAMPS. THESE WILL BE A MIX OF IN PERSON AND 

ONLINE CLASSES. A FLYER WITH DETAILS ON THE CAMPS WILL BE POSTED ON THE FACEBOOK PAGE AND 
THE WEBSITE UNDER THE "SUMMER CLASSES" PAGE


THE POSTPONED JUNE SHOW 
WE DO PLAN TO HAVE OUR YEAR END SHOW THAT WE ALL MISSED OUT ON. WE WILL MAKE THE 

ADJUSTMENTS NECESSARY SO THAT WE CAN DO THIS SAFELY FOR EVERYONE. ONCE WE GET THE OKAY 
FROM THE STATE WE WILL ADVISE YOU ALL ON THE DETAILS


RETURNING NEXT SEASON 
RETURNING CLASSES WILL BEGIN THE YEAR WORKING TOGETHER ON NEW MATERIAL AS WE NORMALLY 

WOULD. ONCE WE HAVE A DATE SET FOR THE POSTPONED SHOW WE CAN THEN GO BACK TO OUR DANCE 
ROUTINES AND FINISH WORKING ON THEM.  AFTER THE SHOW, CLASSES WILL GO BACK TO NEW MATERIAL 
AND THE TEACHERS WILL CREATE NEW DANCES FOR THEM FOR THE END OF SEASON SHOW. IF NEEDED WE 

WILL OFFER AN ONLINE BROADCAST FOR ALL CLASSES AS WELL

 TO HELP US PLAN ACCORDINGLY WE ASK THAT YOU CONTACT THE STUDIO TO LET US KNOW YOUR PLANS 

FOR CONTINUING WITH US THIS NEXT SEASON. 


COSTUMES 
COSTUMES THAT WERE ORDERED BEFORE THE SHUT DOWN ARE IN OUR POSSESSION. ONCE WE RETURN 

IN THE FALL WE CAN RESUME FITTING THE DANCERS. WE WANT TO MAKE SURE ANY COSTUMES THAT HAVE 
BEEN OUTGROWN ARE TAKEN CARE OF. THE BILLING FOR ANY COSTUME BALANCES HAS BEEN PAUSED 

UNTIL WE RETURN IN THE FALL. WE UNDERSTAND THE FINANCIAL IMPACT COVID-19 HAS HAD ON MOST OF 
US AND DIDN'T WANT ADD TO IT.


IT IS OUR HOPE TO SEE ALL THE STUDENTS RETURN AND FINISH THE PROGRESS THEY’VE MADE THIS PAST 
SEASON. IF YOU CANNOT RETURN, ONCE WE FINISH BILLING THE COSTUMES YOU MAY COME AND PICK 

THEM UP IN THE FALL. 


NEW CLASSES 
WE WILL BE OFFERING NEW CLASSES FOR STUDENTS WANTING TO TRY A NEW DANCE STYLE AS WELL AS 

FOR NEW STUDENTS WANTING TO JOIN THE FUTURE THIS UPCOMING SEASON. 


SAFETY PROTOCOLS WILL BE IN PLACE AT THE STUDIO. THERE WILL BE CHANGES TO OUR SCHEDULE TO 
ALLOW FOR SOCIAL DISTANCING WITHIN THE FACILITY ALONG WITH A THOROUGH CLEANING AND 

DISINFECTING BETWEEN CLASSES. A COMPLETE GUIDELINE OF OUR PROTOCOLS WILL BE AVAILABLE TO 
YOU BEFORE WE RESUME. 


DENISE AND I THANK YOU ALL AGAIN FOR THE SUPPORT AND LOVE YOU HAVE GIVEN THE FUTURE DANCE 
CENTER. WE WILL CONTINUE TO MAKE EVERY EFFORT TO KEEP THE KIDS DANCING IN A SAFE AND FUN 

ENVIRONMENT


